Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Thank you and follow up

Nikti M. Elsen, wemc

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: jawrobel@charter.net <jawrobel@charter.net>

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 7:38 AM

To: Odegaard, Jason <Odegaardj@cityoflacrosse.org>; McGinnisCasey, Diane <mcginniscaseyd @cityoflacrosse.org>;
Sampson, Brian <sampsonb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reynolds, Mitch <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Thank you and follow up

Mavyor Reynolds, Jay Odegaard, Brian Sampson, & Diane McGinnis,

Thank you very much to all of you for taking the time to meet with us yesterday and address some of our concerns. The
amount of time you took meeting with us demonstrated your concern for the neighbors of the Maple Grove property. It
was great to learn that you have committed to not install any of the 10’ x 10" housing units originally proposed for this
site. We also appreciated hearing you commit to not housing any more than 32 individuals at this site. While these
commitments may not have been made perfectly clear during last night’s council meeting, we have copied in all the
Council Members so they are fully aware of your commitments. Once again, thank you for your time yesterday
afternoon and the neighbors of Maple Grove look forward to the neighborhood meetings you indicated you are in the
process of planning.

Jeff Wrobel

Danielle Hundt
Steve Nicolai

Tom (Tiny) Poellinger



